
Please read and respond in the affirmative by supporting the Fanshawe proposal cited in the letter 
below. 
The reasons stated are well thought out. Fireworks are not ecologically sound, and create many 
problems to the environment and to many residents and creatures. 
In 2023, we have many inhabitants in shift work or gig work who are interrupted during these displays . 
We have residents with issues with various health problems , we recognize physical and mental 
disorders which demand for peace and quiet and calm, issues of health caused by war and displacement 
that can be disrupted by the unexpected  violent noise. 
We all recognize this as antiquated display  that brought people together and demonstrated joyful 
entertainment (and patriotism)  today we have many other peaceful means of enjoyment and 
celebration and patriotism,  that include groups that are not harming the environment and/ or the 
neighbours. 
The money spent on public displays could be better spent  in other less disruptive and positive ways.  
Reach out to your public for ideas in that we in. 
Jan Sayles  
500 Talbot Street, London 



 


